
Huntingdon Borough & the Huntingdon County Chamber of Commerce Present: 

 
 

Hometown Heroes Banners 
 

The Huntingdon Borough and the Huntingdon County Chamber of Commerce are proud to present the 
Hometown Heroes Banner Program. This program is a tribute to soldiers from the Huntingdon County area 
who served or are serving our Country in a branch of the military.  
 
Each banner will honor a specific individual. They will be 30 x 60 all-weather banners. They will include his/her 
photo, branch of service and era of service. Banners will be displayed on poles throughout Huntingdon 
Borough or specified townships/boroughs.   
 
This program is non-political and non-artisan. These banners will serve as a reminder of those individuals who 
have proudly served our Country. The banner cost will be $150. Banners will be hung before Memorial Day 
2023 and remain up until Veteran’s Day 2023. Please make checks payable to the Huntingdon County 
Chamber of Commerce. Applications are being accepted between November 1, 2022 and March 21, 2023.  
Applications will not be accepted after March 21, 2023.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Banner sample picture here. 



 
Hometown Heroes Banner Application 2022 

 
Name of person in photo:  
(Exactly as you would like it to appear on the banner)  

 
Era of Service:  
(Exactly as you would like it to appear on the banner)  
 
Branch of Military: 
(Exactly as you would like it to appear on the banner)  
 
 
Veteran is:  Alive              Deceased          KIA            POW/MIA 
 
Name of person submitting photos: 
 
Relationship to Hometown Hero:  
 
Hometown of Hero:  
 
Location Request to be hung:  
 
Phone number:  
 
Address:  
 
 
Email address:  
 
PHOTO RELEASE: 
I hereby grant use of the attached photo (which include a likeness of me or my relative) in the Hometown 
Heroes Banner Program. I also have printed the information above as it is to appear on the banner. 
 
Signature:        Date: 
 
Printed name:  
 
*Please be sure to mark Photos Enclosed/DO NOT BEND on your envelope. Pictures will be returned once the 
banner is completed. You may send a jpeg to mail@huntingdonchamber.com.  
 
Mail completed form, check and photo to: 
Huntingdon County Chamber of Commerce 
Yvonne Martin 
500 Allegheny Street 
Huntingdon, PA 16652 
 
 

mailto:mail@huntingdonchamber.com


 
 

**Eras of Service** 
 

Please use this as an example for the Era of Service.  
 
Global War on Terror – September 22, 2001 to present. (list this if veteran hasn’t been to Iraq or Afghanistan) 
 
Persian Gulf – August 2, 1990 to August 31, 1991 
 
Cold War – September 2, 1945 to December 26,1991 
 
Vietnam – February 28, 1962 to May 7, 1975 
 
Korean Conflict – June 25, 1950 to July 27, 1953 
 
WWII – December 7, 1941 to December 31, 1946 
 
WWI – April 6, 1917 to November 11, 1918 
 
Spanish American War 1898 
 
Civil War 
 
 
 
** Please note, we may not be able to hang the banner where you requested but we will do our best.  


